
 

 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Thank you for the continued support of your school cafeteria! 
 
We are adjusting our services based on COVID-19 protocols of International School of the Sacred Heart 
and we are delighted to announce since February 2022 food service has been based on “Controlled 
Serving Line” system for students in grade 1 and above, there will be no need to pre-order lunch 
monthly.  
 

Kinder Student Online Order - June 2022 - 

 

For K3-K5 Students lunch will be delivered to each classroom based on 
preorders from the month before. Links for the order form will be sent from 
the school monthly. If our child is in kindergarten and you wish to order lunch 
for June, please submit your order form the below link or the QR code on the 
right. 
 
 

【https://forms.gle/UwsWojAghRWeQMHs5】 
 

 
PREPAYMENT OPTIONS:   
Cezars Kitchen offers three easy ways to make a prepayment for your child's lunch account. The 
minimum deposit amount is ¥10,000. Please note that some methods may take longer to complete due 
to the bank’s processing time.  Accounts are adjusted once the payment has cleared the bank, not 
necessarily on the day payment is made.  
 
1. Cash (Pay directly at school cafeteria, payment hours: 7:30am-11:00am and 2pm to 4pm) 

*Please note that Prepayment cannot be made during lunch hours* 

2. Bank Transfer (Visit https://cezarskitchen.com/bank-transfers/ for more information)  
3. Internet, via Paypal (Visit https://cezarskitchen.com/online-prepayment-options/ for more 

information) 
 
We will be closing the order sheet on May 27th (Fri) by 4PM. 
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